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Deane-Porter School’s Early Literacy Day 

 

On February 19th, Deane-Porter opened its doors to parents of students in Kindergarten and first 

grade to celebrate early literacy!  After seeing 

the Pups engaged in phonemic awareness and 

phonics instruction, our families moved to the 

MPR where Mrs. Ridoux, Supervisor or 

Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment, and 

Mrs. Albrizio and Mrs. Cocchiola, Deane-

Porter Reading Specialists, explained the 

science behind reading instruction and how to 

assess students’ growth.  We are proud of our 

exceptional teachers and our early literacy 

program. 

 

 

 


